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June 5, 2013

Muskoka Lawn Bowling Club
Bracebridge, Ontario

Dear Sally:

Itis my pleasure to support the Muskoka Lawn Bowling Club as a valued and committed group of
individuals working hard to develop this sport in Bracebridge. Having lawn bowling included as an
additional recreation opportunity for residents and visitors to participate in provides an important
venue to be both physically and socially active.

The Town of Bracebridge supports activities that will help facilitate sport tourism in this community
which is an important economic driver and part of the Town’s community based strategic plan. People
will come to Bracebridge when there are exciting recreational choices to enjoy, arts and cultural
activities, etc. and this project is another great example that will help to further enhance the Town’s
strategic plan.

In conclusion, | fully support the efforts of the volunteers that are a part of the Muskoka Lawn Bowling
Club as you move forward with your fundraising to build this outdoor recreation facility. Any program that
can help seniors stay physically active is essential to personal health and quality of life and lawn bowling
will certainly support that endeavor.

Sincerely,

Bzt

Mayor Graydon Smith

1000 Taylor Court
Bracebridge, ON
P1L 1R6 Canada

telephone: (705) 645-5264
www. bracebridge.ca fax: (705) 645-1262




